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Media Advisory 

Kent County Offices Closed in Observance of Independence Day   

 
GRAND RAPIDS, Mich. (June 30, 2021) — All Kent County Offices, COVID-19 testing sites and vaccine clinics 
will be closed on Monday, July 5 in observance of Independence Day and will reopen on Tuesday, July 6 at 8 
a.m.   
 
A few service exemptions are: 

• The Kent County Correctional Facility will remain open with regular hours; however, all other services 
will be closed. 

• The Department of Public Works administration offices will be closed however, all disposal facilities 
and the SafeChem program will remain open. 

 
For more information about and contact information for Kent County departments, visit our website at 
www.accesskent.com. For information about COVID-19 vaccine clinics, visit www.vaccinatewestmi.com.  
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